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December 29, 1999

HAND DELIVERED

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Puget Sound Energy’s 2000-2001 Gas and Electric Least Cost Plan

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed please find an original and copy of Puget Sound Energy’s 2000-2001 Gas and
Electric Least Cost Plan pursuant to WAC 480-100-251 and WAC 480-90-191.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (425) 462-3272.

Sincerely,
George R. Péndorf, Jr. ' /,
Director, Regulatory Planning -

I/

Enclosure



